
Who is the Committee?   

The committee is a  group of volunteer Facility Ser-
vices employees that encourage a positive work envi-

ronment and recognize employee achievements.   

Volunteers to serve on the committee are:   

Larry Rutkowski-Central Stores  

 lrutkows@uwsp.edu 

Jessie Rust-Grounds  

 jrust@uwsp.edu 

Gil Kvatek-Painter 

 gkvatek@uwsp.edu 

Cheryl Mueller-Custodial 

 cmueller@uwsp.edu 

Fred Hopfensperger-Surplus 

 fhopfens@uwsp.edu 

Tina Kramer-Transportation  

 tkramer@uwsp.edu 

 

What will the Committee do? 

The committee will organize social events, outings, 

fundraisers and parties for Facility Services staff.   

 

When will the Committee meet? 

The committee will meet monthly and will host 

monthly activities and events. 

 

Why is there a Committee? 

The committee has formed in hopes to plan activities 
for the Facility Services Staff that will help establish 
and build good relationship with fellow coworkers by 

organizing fun and interesting events.    

Four W’s? 

Who, What, When, and Why 

Chili/Soup Kick Off 

October 19, 2012 

12 pm to 1 pm 

Maintenance Garage 
 

Help name the newsletter!   
Submit  a catchy name for the newsletter!   

This newsletter belongs to you--and we want your help in naming it!   

Prize will be rewarded to the winner! 

 Please submit your idea to: tkramer@uwsp.edu  

by October 15th.  
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Wear Your Favorite Sports Apparel  

on Friday, October 12, 2012 

*See Addendum to Dress code policy for  

Facility Services sponsored events 

Facility 

Services 

Come Hungry, Come All! 

 

Sign up sheets will be coming around for you to 

bring your best pot of Chili or Soup!   

 

Please take this opportunity to have lunch prepared 

by and for Facility Services employees  

 

Please R.S.V.P. to   

Jessie Rust, Cheryl Mueller, or  

Tina Kramer by October 12th.   



25 Years of Services 

  Dave Everson, Electrician 

15 Years of Services  

  Mike Orella, HVAC  

10 Years of Services  

  Todd Wipperfurth, Carpenter 

5 Years of Services  

  Cheryl Mueller, Custodian 

  Joyce Sopa, Custodian 

Years of Service Recognition 

for October 2012 

Larry Rutkowski-Central Stores 

Jessie Rust-Grounds 

Gil Kvatek-Painter 

Cheryl Mueller-Custodial 

Fred Hopfensperger-Surplus 

Tina Kramer-Transportation 

 

 

FACILITY SERVICES 

For the Employees  

By the Employees 

1. Costumes/Dress may not have parts that interfere with or dis-

tract from the daily requirements of an individual’s responsibili-

ties.   Individual’s costumes/dress must not restrict movement or 

vision. 

 

2. Costumes/Dress may not promote violence or be suggestive in 

nature.  This includes accessories or props that could be used as a 

weapon or would be deemed unsafe. 
 

3. Costumes/Dress may not be demeaning to any ethnic group, 

race, religion, nationality, handicapping condition, or individual 

(staff or student) at UWSP. 

 

4. The identity of the individual must not be hidden and the indi-

vidual Facility Services name badge must be visible at all times.   

 

5. Costume/Dress may not contain or display inappropriate lan-

guage or graphics. 

Addendum to Dress Code Policy  

for Facility Services  

Sponsored Events 

Share Your Suggestions or Ideas!  The committee wants to hear from You! 


